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Comments: The proposed development of Holland Lake by the Powdr corporation is out of character for

Montana, the community, and the lake. I am concerned of its impact adding pavement, taking down trees, and

increasing the number of people visiting the area. There is not adequate infrastructure, and there is concern for

anyone who might need EMS. The increase in visits will mean pollution, garbage, and noise that are not

congruent with the remote lake. Please reconsider this application and cancel it. The state is already overrun by

resorts that ruin the area for existing residents, and drive up costs for everyone. If you look at Whitefish mountain

resort and the Lake resort, you will not find something the locals can afford or enjoy anymore.


